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Streetscene  

 

Performance 

Total number of hours out and about on patrol in the local 

community: 

50hrs 

Number of areas inspected regarding Cleansing: 15 

Percentage of cleansing inspections found to be of a suitable 

standard: 

95% 

  

Tidy Fenland – Green Dog Walkers 

9 dog fouling incidents were reported during this time and were promptly 

removed. We also had a report of a dog being exercised in a play area and as a 

result have been carrying out patrols. This spring we have seen quite low numbers 

of dog related incidents and hope this is because of the visible presence we have 

had through our engagement patrols as well as ensuring signs are refreshed or 

placed in key areas. We have also been out and about delivering information to 

nearby residents regarding responsible dog ownership and remain working with 

the green dog walker volunteers.  

 

Tidy Fenland – Fly Tipping 

Total number of fly tips for April is shown below. Rural villages have been the most 

affected.  

 

 

Month Total Chatteris March Whittlesey Wisbech Villages 

April-

24 

120 7 11 10 60 32 
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While patrolling local key areas, we came across 2 of the reported fly tips. At one 

site we found evidence which is now being followed up. Both waste piles were 

reported for removal. 

  

Abandoned and Nuisance vehicles. 

This month in Whittlesey we have had 4 reported vehicles. All have been 

investigated and were later removed by persons unknown.  

 

Street Scene Actions.  

• We have reported 1 issue to CCC Highways in Newlands Road, regarding 

an overgrown verge blocking a footpath. 

• Cleansing was asked to remove broken toys from Newland Road following 

a visit and a bin was reinstalled, as it was found missing. 

• Refuse - 3 properties were visited regarding wheelie bins left on the 

highway. 

• Richardson Way - bulk bins were reported as overflowing and upon an 

inspection it was discovered this was due to a Clarion resident moving out 

leaving all their waste. While on site photos of the waste, including the paint 

they left on the communal access carpet has been sent to Clarion.  

 


